
From: Lily Cogdill <lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Washington, Cherylcwashington@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/9/2017 10:55:15 AM
Subject: Fwd: Benefits

Hey,

Here's the message from the lieutenant governor…

Get Outlook for iOS
_____________________________
 
From: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 10:54 AM
 
Subject: Re: Benefits
 
To: Lily Cogdill <lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 

Please send me an address. I don't have a check but I could send it from the online bank. I can go 
ahead and pay the whole thing. 
 

Kevin
Sent from my iPhone

On May 9, 2017, at 9:09 AM, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Hey,
 
Our HR office called concerning your benefits. Apparently, you were not charged for your benefits 2/1 - 5/6 (It 
appears that Jessica did not key it in during the transition).
 
Charges to come out on the 16th:

·  Dental $ 74.69 (To be paid in full)
·  Full Benefits $210.00 (To be paid in full)
·  High Deductible for Family $452.00 (Can be broken down into payments)

 
In addition, regular deductions will still come out as scheduled. Please let me know what you would like to do.
 
Thank you
 
Lily
 
 
 
 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
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